
September 2021

Dear Stewartstown Families,

We hope you had a wonderful summer! It is so exciting to be back at school with all of you.
Below you will find information about Stewartstown Community Schools Title I program.

Title I is the largest federal aid program for our nation’s schools.  It is the outcome of the
Elementary Education Act of 1965.  At Stewartstown Community School the Title I program is
partially funded through a federal grant.  The grant allows for our teachers and director to
develop programs that supplement the regular classroom instruction.  The support instruction is
for students most in need of educational assistance.  Instruction is offered from kindergarten
through grade eight.

The 2021 - 2022 academic school year will offer the following:

● Students may receive Title I instruction in the classroom setting; this method is called
inclusion.

● Students may be instructed in a location outside the regular classroom such as the
multi-purpose room; this is called the pull-out method.

Read the information that follows this document. Please sign the last page and have your child
sign his/her part as well.  Please return the last page to the school for my record keeping.

Sincerely,

Alexis Scott

Title I Teacher/Director

Stewartstown Community School

60 School Street

Stewartstown, NH 03597


